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United in Christõs love,  

we glorify God through worship,  
nurture, and service to all people. 

This Sunday Worship 
 

 8:45 am  Worship service 
 10:00 am Sunday School 
  11:00 am Worship service  

Last Sundayõs Attendance 

 
  

8:45 am   151 

Sunday School  100 

11:00 am  266 
Live Stream Viewers 17 

Visitors   54 

CLASSROOM READY 

Classroom Ready Sunday will be August 
6, 2017. This morning during the Sunday 
School hour, people of all ages will gather 
in the Fellowship Hall to fill backpacks 
with donated school supplies for children 
in the Fort Mill School District. Our 
Outreach Team has set a goal of 
providing 150 backpacks this year.   
Please buy backpacks and other needed 
school supplies in July and bring them to 
the church by July 30, 2017. This year we 
will provide backpacks for elementary age 
students only. A list of needed supplies 
will be posted on our website, and lists 
will be available in the Narthex starting in 
July. Please follow the guidelines closely. 
You can also give to the Change for 
Church offering on Sunday, July 2. Half 
the proceeds from this offering support 
Classroom Ready. The other half will 
provide school supplies for displaced and 
refugee Syrian children in Syria and 
Lebanon. 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

¶Vicki Hawkins 
¶Karen Chase 
¶Donna Batchelor 
¶Cheryl Lowe  
¶Cheri Gall  
¶Sue Jones 
¶Sandy Paul 
¶Libby Kern* 
¶Charlee Rae Gribble* 

¶Margaret Morgan* 

¶Millie Williams* 
¶Trudie Robertson* 
¶Dot Hollis* 
¶Bob Lane* 
¶Elizabeth Elisha* 

¶Patsy White* 
¶Fannie Ray* 
¶Jeannie Jones* 
¶Dee Rutter* 
¶Lyn Evans* 
 

Please continue to remember those  
with special needs. 

*Long Term Prayer Concern 
 

DONATION ELATION  

Unity has many outreaches that run on donations of items. We live in a surplus of objects, 
and sometimes we are called to give what we can to those less fortunate. Gently used 
crutches, a new set of markers, or travel toothpaste youõve never used. Unity has a place for 
all of these items and more! Help us bring elation and joy to people all over the world! 

SPARKLING SMILES  
IN HONDURAS  

Providence Presbytery Dental Trip to Las 
Mercedes, Honduras, will be in August 
2017. We need your help as we prepare 
for this trip. We need toothbrushes for 
adults and children and SMALL tubes of 
toothpaste [travel size]. Please help 
spread the word and bring these 
donations to the Presbytery meeting at 
Purity Presbyterian Church on June 25 or 
to the Presbytery Office by July 24. You 
can find the Presbytery office at  
515 Oakland Avenue 
Rock Hill, SC 29730 

MEDICAL SUPPLY 
CLOSET 

If you, your family, or neighbors have a 
medical device that is no longer needed, 
we would greatly appreciate your 
donation.  Please drop the items off at 
the church, or contact the office.   
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Christian Education 

Rev. Lindsay White 
Associate Pastor for Youth Ministries (youth grades 6-12) 

LWhite@UnityFortMill.org 

Kathryn McGregor 
Director of Christian Education (children and adults) 

KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org 
Christian Education Staff 

Linda Bunge 

Director of Unity Preschool 

PreschoolAtUnity@gmail.com  

Melissa Dye 
Children in Worship (CIW) Coordinator 

 CIW@UnityFortMill.org  

Lauren Lochel 
Nursery Coordinator 

Nursery@UnityFortMill.org 

SUMMER CE AT UNITY  
June 4-August 13 

 

Children Sunday School: 

Rising 2 year olds ð Room S103 
Rising 3 - 4 year olds ð Room S102 
Rising K - 2nd grade ð Room M203 
Rising 3rd - 5th grade ð Room M208 
 

Youth Sunday School: 
Rising 6th ð 8th grade ð Room M107 
 
High School Youth & Adult Sunday School:  
òGot Questions?ó -  Fellowship Hall 
 June 11 - What is the process for calling a new pastor? 
 June 18 - If we call God "Father", can we also call God 
  "Mother", and should we? 
 June 25 ð Reception for Patsy Surratt 

 
 
Children in Worship: CIW is offered during the summer 
months at 11:00 am only. Volunteers are needed. Contact 
Melissa Dye to volunteer at CIW@UnityFortMill.org. 

TEACHERS AND HELPERS NEEDED  

Teachers & Helpers are needed for Childrenõs Classes. Visit this 
link to sign-up: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aa9af22a4fe3-summer 
or contact Kathryn McGregor at 
KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org  

WELCOME MELISSA 
DYE 

We have a new Children In 
Worship coordinator. Please 
join us in welcoming Melissa 
Dye to the Christian Education 
Staff Team. Melissa is a fantastic 
addition to our team and we are 
very excited that she has joined 
us. Welcome Melissa! 

SUMMER READING PROGRAM  

Whether you are out of town on the weekends or here at 
church each Sunday, your family can follow along. Pick up a 
sheet listing the stories in the Narthex and read the stories listed 
throughout the summer, by yourself as a devotion or with your 
entire family from a Childrenõs Story Bible. Each time you 
complete a story, just color in the block on your reading sheet.  
The childrenõs Sunday school classes will be hearing some of 
these stories this summer, but not all. So, what are you waiting 
for é pick up a sheet and begin your summer Bible story 
reading this week!  

This weekõs story is Genesis 1-2 
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